
Service of Worship 
Sixth Sunday of Easter  May 9, 2021 
WORSHIP THROUGH PRAISE 
 Musical Prelude/Lighting of Candles 
 Announcements 
*Time of Greeting/Striking of the Hour 
*Responsive Call to Worship 

Pastor:  I will give you thanks with all my heart; I will sing praises to You, and you made me 
      bold with strength in my soul. 

People: Though I walk in the midst of trouble, You revive me; Your right hand will save 
me. 

*Invocation and Lord’s Prayer    
  Children’s Story Time 
     
WORSHIP THROUGH MEDITATION 
*Hymn of Preparation                               Faith of our Mothers Insert
   
WORSHIP THROUGH STEWARDSHIP 
 
WORSHIP THROUGH PROCLAMATION  
  Special Music    Choir 
  Morning Prayer 
  Scripture   Exodus 2: 1-10 

  Sermon                    The Faithful Mother   Pastor Eric 
   
WORSHIP THROUGH DEDICATION 
*Hymn of Invitation                                    Only Trust Him #317 
  Invitational Prayer 
*Benediction 
  Choral response 
*Chiming of the Trinity 
  Giving of our Tithes and Offerings 
*Extinguishing of the Candles of Worship 
*Time of Fellowship and Friendly Greeting 
 *All who are able please stand 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Sunday: 10:00 Sunday School  
 10:55 Worship Service   
Monday:  7:00 Cub Scouts 
Tuesday:  Women of the Well meeting in 
  the Fellowship Hall. 
Wednesday: 7:00 Boy Scouts 
 
The Operation Christmas Child items for 
May are boy’s socks, yo-yo, marbles, 
flashlights, and small cars. Please pick up a 
few items and put in the box in the Narthex. 
 
Applications for the McNeill, Cox, 
O’Connell scholarships are due May 16.  
Applications may be found on the website 
under Documents in the Bulletin/Newsletter 
tab.  You may pick up a copy in the Narthex. 
 
The Boy Scouts will be having a yard sale 
on Saturday, May 22.  Their goal is to raise 
money to help pay for Summer Camp.  If 
you would like to also sell some items on 
that day you are welcome to come and join 
us.  A spot will be $25.  If you are 
interested, please let Mary Griffin know.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We are going to honor our High School and 
College graduates on Sunday, May 23. We 
know of Alex McKenzie, Luke Thomas, 
Chloe Thomas, Katie Kelly, Kelsey 
Douglas, Morgan Pedley, and Will Taylor.  
If there is anyone else, please let Mary 
Griffin know, especially the college 
graduates. 
 
Memorials have been made to the Memorial 
Fund in memory of Martha Shepherd by 
Oneda Dickens and Ralph and Ann Kelly, 
and to the Cemetery Fund in memory of 
Ashley Schooley by the Faithful Followers 
Sunday School Class. 
 
Grits.  This is our focus food for May.  
Individual packages are most helpful!  
According to the Food Pantry Supervisor at 
CUOC our church’s consistent matter of 
giving is right up there.  Leading in our 
community is a terrific reputation to have 
and to grow.  She also mentioned a strong 
need now for jelly.  Pleas remember some 
personal hygiene items.  Thank you for your 
compassion! 
 
Acolytes: Thomas Lankford 
Next Sunday: Abby Johnson 
Deacon on Call:  Mary Griffin 

 

Welcome! We welcome all those who worship with us today. If you are a guest, we want to give you 
a special welcome.  Please fill out a Guest card, located at each end of the pews, and give to the 
Minister or place it in the offering plate. If you are looking for a church home, we would count it an 
honor to have you make it here. A staffed Nursery is available for small children through the doors 
at the front right side of the sanctuary. We have a Children’s Worship Time during the “Sermon” 
time. Children ages 3 yrs. old through 5th grade leave during the Offertory.  Children may be picked 
up from the Multi-Purpose Room following Worship. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


